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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

2021-22 Rates & Charges 

 

A reminder for Norfolk Island Ratepayers that if they pay their rates and charges in one 
instalment by 31 August 2021, they will go into the draw for return flights commencing 
from Norfolk or Brisbane (up to $2,000) and accommodation & food costs on Norfolk or in 
Australia (up to $1,400). 
 
Conditions of entry 

a. The ratepayer’s rates and charges for 2021/22 must be paid in one 
instalment by 31 August 2021 

b. the ratepayer agrees that Council can send all future Council 
invoices/statements by email, to their nominated account. This will 
include, but not be limited to, Rates & Charges, and Telecom/Electricity 
accounts. 

The funds will be provided by way of reimbursement on presentation of booking 
confirmations or receipts. 

The prize must be taken by 30 June 2022. 

The prize is transferable to anyone nominated by the winner. 

Council staff who meet the conditions of entry are eligible to enter the draw. 

The winner will be drawn on Wednesday 8 September 2021 by the NIRC General Manager 
(or nominee) in the presence of the NIRC Senior Management Group 

 If you wish to participate in  the  draw  for  the  trip  to  Brisbane  please  call  or  email   
Customer Care (customercare@nirc.gov.nf) with your details, including your  preferred   
email address and acknowledgement that you agree to the conditions of entry.         

Alistair Innes-Walker 
Manager – Corporate & Finance 

13 August 2021 
 


